	
	
	



After School Clubs
After school clubs for this school year will begin on week commencing 16th September 2024.  Clubs will run from 3.30pm – 4.30pm unless otherwise stated. 
Reception children will be invited to join clubs after half term as their first term will be exhausting enough for them.
Attached to this letter are details of all ‘After School Clubs’ for this school year with times dates and whether the club has a charge, there may be other clubs that start later and some that finish before the end of the year, but the rest will run throughout the school year.   If your child joins a club and wishes to stop attending before the end of the school year, can you please let the office know so they can inform the club leader in case they have a waiting list.  Please could you return the slip below by 9am Wednesday 10th September, and notification of your club place/s will be sent back via email on Friday 12th September.   If a club is oversubscribed, then places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 
Links for Zumba and STFC will be sent out once we have received numbers for these clubs.
Clubs with a charge will expect payment for each half term on the first week, so can you please make sure your child has this payment with them in and envelope with their name and the club on it.  Nonpayment may result in expulsion from the club.
Mr Preen’s year 5&6 football club will start on Thursday 5th September so if your child wants to play, please just turn up and Mr preen will take names on the day.
Mrs Richards Dance Club will start on Thursday 26th after year 6 are back from Pencelli and finish after the performance in January.

Please return by the morning of Wednesday 10th September 2024

Please return the slip to the school office, if your child would like to join any clubs.
Child’s name ………………………………………………………………… Year Group …………………

Club Choices ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

